


Before Now  



Updates on 
Lucy’s Garden 

Project!

The pavilion and gazebo are both up!  
In  January, the pavilion roof was 
completed.  The tables, benches, and 
garbage receptacles have been 
assembled and delivered! Benches 
will be installed this spring. 
Currently, the final trim and shake 
siding is being finalized and will be 
completed in the Spring.  



Updates on 
Lucy’s Garden 

Project!

  



Fundraising 
Efforts and 

Money we have 
earned:

In November a Pasta Dinner 
Fundraiser was held at the Elk’s 
Lodge in Marshfield totalling  $2,604

Pasta Dinner Raffle Baskets earned 
$3,863

In December a Christmas Cookie 
Fundraiser was held and raised $2,735

To date, Concession Stand profit is      
$ 4,564

We currently have raised $ 80,940.20

Expenses as of today $45,731.47



Upcoming 
Plans

Projected Future Project needs:
*Security Cameras 
*Exterior Security Lighting 
* Trim &  siding on the 2 buildings
*Finish the interior ceiling of buildings
*Benches in the gazebo area
*Decorative metal bracing at top of gazebo 
posts.
*Donors Sign
*Lucy’s Garden sign in front of garden
*Sign on pavilion
*Trees & landscaping, blue rocks
*Ribbon cutting ceremony in May

*Will continue to fundraise for future purchases
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